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8 GRASS CUTTING IN PARKS (AN208-2005) 
 
The Leisure and Arts Department and Dundee Contract Services have reviewed their respective 
responsibilities in relation to grass cutting in parks.  With a view to providing a more effective and 
efficient service with a single department responsible for all grass works, it is proposed that Leisure 
and Arts should carry out all grass cutting in Parks. 
 
It is recommended that the above proposals are agreed. 
 


